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6/21/2022 
 
The City of Liberty along with the Long & Sons Utility Co. will be starting the Maplecroft St. 
Sewer Rehab Project. The Project will start Monday June 27th, 2022. During construction parts 
of Maplecroft Street will be closed and only for residents that live on the street.  
 
Please as always safety is everyone’s main concern, keep an eye out for the traffic signs and 
beware of the surrounding area. 
 

 


